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COMPANY ANNOUNCEMENT  
23 September, 2015 

 

 

 

Fatality at Linz (Austria) manufacturing site 
 
 

Nufarm Limited said today that it is co-operating with the relevant authorities to fully 
investigate the circumstances surrounding the death of a worker at the company's 
manufacturing site in Linz, Austria.  
 
The accident occurred at approximately 5.30 am (local time) on September 22 and no other 
workers were injured as a result of the incident. 
 
Nufarm's Managing Director and CEO, Greg Hunt, said appropriate support is being provided 
to all employees at the site and to the deceased employee's family.  
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Further information: Robert Reis 
   robert.reis@au.nufarm.com 
   Corporate Affairs 
    (61 3) 9282 1177 
 
 


